
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 

LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 
 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION 

JULY 2, 2024 AGENDA 

 

Subject: 

 

Authorization of a contract 

extension between the City 

of Little Rock, Arkansas, 

the Bill and Hillary Clinton 

National Airport, the Little 

Rock Port Authority, Little 

Rock Water Reclamation 

Authority and Rock 

Region METRO and The 

Peter Damon Group.  

 

 

Action Required: 

 

  Ordinance 

√ Resolution 

 

Approved By: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Emily Jordan Cox 

Acting City Manager 

   

SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into a 

contract extension between the City of Little Rock, 

Arkansas, the Bill and Hillary Clinton National Airport, 

the Little Rock Port Authority, Little Rock Water 

Reclamation Authority, Rock Region METRO and The 

Peter Damon Group for Federal Government Relations and 

Consulting Services.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT The total cost of the contract is $120,000.00, and will be 

equally divided by the Parties, and the City’s portion is not 

to exceed $24,000.00.   Funding is allocation in Federal 

Consultant, Account No. 108129-S10C627. 

  

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Each of the Parties is in need of a Lobbyist and have 

determined that it is in the best interest of all to enter this 

contract as they have similar needs in this area and to 

equally divide the costs.  

 

Little Rock, Ark., Resolution No. 15,441 (April 20, 2021) 

authorized the initial contract for a one (1)-year term with 

the option of up to three (3) additional one (1)-year terms.  

This extension represents the third and final one (1)-year 

term.   

 


